
SUMMER PLACEMENTS 2019 

Indian Institute of Foreign Trade (IIFT) has successfully completed its summer placements for the 

batch of 2019-21. The largest ever batch at IIFT was placed in 96 companies across various 

sectors with average stipends seeing an upward trend. Following are some of the major 

highlights of this placement cycle: 1. Highest stipend offered: Rs. 3,20,000 2. Average stipend 

increased to Rs. 1,68,000 - an increase of 13.5% 3. The average stipend for the top 50% of the 

batch increased to Rs. 2,42,000 for 2 months 4. The number of companies with average stipend 

over Rs 2,00,000 has increased by 46% 5. 42 new companies visited IIFT with multiple roles 

opened in domains like S&M, Finance, Business Development, General Management, Product 

Management, Operations and International Trade We are grateful to our old and new recruiters 

for showing their faith in IIFT and its students. We would also like to thank our esteemed alumni 

for their constant support and guidance. We hope to see you again in the next cycle! 

 

 

 

 


